COVID-19 GUIDELINES AT FOX VALLEY ORTHOPEDICS

Throughout the pandemic, Fox Valley Orthopedics has followed the most up-to-date health and
safety guidelines as recommended by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

In early May, the CDC ended the COVID-19 public emergency, but encouraged testing if any of
the following symptoms are exhibited:

Fever or chills

Cough

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
Fatigue

Muscle or body aches
Headache

New loss of taste or smell
Sore throat

Congestion or runny nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE CDC
IF YOU TEST POSITIVE FOR COVID-19,
PLEASE ISOLATE YOURSELF FROM OTHERS FOR A
MINIMUM OF 5 DAYS AFTER THE TEST DATE.

Face Coverings Are Optional
In keeping with health guidance from the CDC, Fox Valley Orthopedics does not require face
coverings inside our facilities.



